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The Iron Workers have had a long-standing working relationship with Pauly Jail Building
Company. They are the oldest correctional facilities contractor in our industry with more than 160
years of experience.

Pauly Jail has the reputation for working harmoniously with all crews and with our union. Pauly
Jail is well-known for their high-quality workmanship, utilizing union ironworkers, completing
projects in a timely and professional manner and staying within the budget.

Pauly Jail is a very reliable company and is known for their extensive experience installing
detention equipment in correctional facilities. They realize the importance of skilled professionals

getting the job done right in these facilities and making sure the taxpayer gets first class equipment
and first class workers.

It has been and will continue to be a pleasure to work with a well-established and dependable
company like Pauly Jail.

With best wishes, I am
Fraternally yours,
GENERAL PRESIDENT
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